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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS (CAJP) ON IMPLEMENTATION OF RESOLUTION CP/RES. 965 (1733/09)” IN THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON MARCH 17, 2010

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA
to the 
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
M12-OEA-F.4.2
No. 141-09

Excellency:

In my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) and pursuant to our conversation today, I have the honor to request that Your Excellency kindly include on the agenda for the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for March 17, the item “Report of the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) on implementation of resolution CP/RES. 965 (1733/09).”


I would be very grateful for your good offices in this regard and avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Jorge Skinner-Klée
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Guatemala
to the Organization of American States,
Chair, Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
His Excellency
Ambassador José Enrique Castillo
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.[image: image2.wmf] 
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